
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                           Year 1 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 2        11th September 2020  

Drop off and Pickup  

Children will be dropped off between 8:45am and 

9:00am and go straight into their morning classrooms.  

Pick Up  

Year 1 children from both Class 1 and Class 2, will be 

picked up at 3:05pm and will be supervised to meet their 

parents outside the main school gate. 
 

 

We have enjoyed settling into our new classrooms and 

completed our first full week. I am so proud of how 

the children have adapted quickly to their new 

routines. They have shown amazing courage coming 

into school each day with smiles on their faces and 

have shown immense responsibility remembering where 

to put their book bag, where to put their water bottle 

and which classroom to go to after lunch.  

 

Year 1 children are taught in the morning with Miss 

Courtney followed by afternoons and each Friday in 

their respective classes, with either Mrs Ramsay 

(Class 2) or Mrs Bamber (Class 1).   
 

If you have any questions or comments you would like 

to share please email me h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

         
 

Certificates 

                   Year 1  

                  Kobi F and Rosalie P 
 

 
 

Reminders 

Reading   

A named reading book bag is allowed but no rucksacks or 

large bags please. Thank you for returning any reading 

books you had at home.  

Any books returned to school will be set aside for 3 days. 

We will endeavour to change books as often as required.  

Please spend at least 10 minutes, for a minimum of 5 times 

a week reading or sharing a book with your child. 

Water Bottles  

Children will need to bring a named water bottle every day 

to school to be returned home each day for washing.  

Lunches  

All packed lunches will need to be disposable (no lunch 

boxes). Those children having school dinners will be 

provided with a choice of hot lunches or sandwiches. All 

children will be eating lunch in their Bubbles. 

Snacks  

Children may bring in a named healthy snack for morning 

break e.g. fruit, cereal bar, yoghurt pouches, dried fruit 

boxes. 

PE Lessons  

Monday for Class 1 Children (starting 7th September) 

Friday for Class 2 Children (starting 11th September) 

Please remember to wear PE kits and pumps to school on 

allocated days for PE lessons. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Learning in Year 1  

English  

We have been practising our handwriting and presentation 

skills. We have also been revisiting our letter sounds and 

trying our best to blend letters together to read. We will 

continue next week with poetry and rhyme, with the help 

of Harry the Mouse. The children have all worked really 

well to write lots in their books and recognise rhyming 

words.  

 

Maths 

The class have been working really well to write numbers 0 

to 20 and recognise number names to 10. We have been 

doing lots of counting and counting in 10’s. We will continue 

to identify and represent numbers using pictures. We will 

also use number lines to practise counting.  
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